
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 4/16/2011 9:43:56 AM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Hydrotesting 

Auditorium is available on 4/28 (ten days from 4/18)

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2011 4:45 PM 
To: Cooke, Michelle 
Subject: FW: Hydrotesting

Please don't forward.

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2011 03:52 PM
To: Livingston, Randy; Hayes, William; Woerner, Bob; Campbell, Ben (NRD); Johnson, Kirk; Williams, 
Geisha; Horner, Trina; Stock, William
Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E; Johns, Christopher; Darbee, Peter; Park, Hyun; Loduca, Janet C.; Pruett, Greg 
S.; Mistry, Dinyar; Malkin, Joseph M (Law); Hartman, Sanford (Law)
Subject: Hydrotesting

In a conversation with Paul Clanon this afternoon, I recounted the presentation Bob and the other 
operational officers gave today on hydrotesting. I suggested to Paul that we would be happy to present 
a similar presentation to Commissioners, staff and the public if he thought that would be helpful. Paul 
thinks such a presentation done in advance of hydrotesting would serve PG&E and the Commission 
well. He suggested that a presentation in the Commission's auditorium with visuals would be well 
attended. I've asked Trina Horner to work with Michelle Cooke at the PUC to see if space is available 
for us to do that before hydrotesting begins. I also suggested that we would bring along some industry 
experts in hydrotesting based on their availability. I believe this would be a great opportunity to engage 
in proactive outreach and education for the Commissioners and their staffs. Bob -1 hope I didn't over 
commit you......
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